Dear parents/guardians, 

The students in Grades 3, 4 and 5 are invited to participate in the C.A.R.E. club at school. This will be held on Thursdays and will start on October 12, 2017.    

The C.A.R.E. Club is committed to helping create a climate filled with peace, respect, kindness and compassion. There are so many ways we can show CARE!   The C.A.R.E. club does special projects throughout the year, and we always try to balance our effort between the school, the community and the environment. 

We start our meetings at 3:05 in the gym afterschool and will end at 4:15 p.m. The students in C.A.R.E. club will be broken into groups focusing on special projects.  At the end the group will meet in the Gymnasium for some physical activity before heading home. 
You are also an important part of the peaceful and caring community we are working to create and we welcome your involvement. 

We would appreciate if you let us and your child know on Thursdays who will be picking him/her up. Students should not be making phone calls through the day to check on who is picking them up after C.A.R.E. club.  As well, several teachers are volunteering their time to make this program possible.  Please ensure that you are prompt on picking up your child at 4:15 pm.

Thank you for your support!   If you have questions or suggestions please feel to contact us at any time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Atherton, Mlle. Keoughan, Mrs. Baker, Ms. Robins
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I ________________________________ give permission for ________________ to participate in C.A.R. E. club on Thursday afterschool. I understand that I am responsible for my child’s transportation home at 4:15.   
__________________________________________
    						Parent/Guardian Signature   	              

